
NSEE Poster Forum Guidelines 

The 2015 conference of the National Society for Experiential Education (NSEE) provides students an 
opportunity to present educational experience and reflections in a poster format on: (1) Research; 
(2) Education abroad; (3) Service-learning and (4) Internships.  The poster forum is scheduled for 
10:15-11:00 am on Tuesday, October 6, during the NSEE Annual Conference on the South Terrace 
Foyer of the Don CeSar Resort in St Pete Beach.   

POSTER FORUM 

The Student Poster Forum is an interactive session in which the audience will circulate among the 
poster displays and students will present their materials. This forum is intended to generate 
conversation and to stimulate interest for students, faculty sponsors, and the conference 
participants. Posters should be installed by 9:00 am on Tuesday morning and are to be removed by 
5:00 pm.  At least one of the authors must be present at the poster from 10:15-11:00 am to answer 
questions and engage conference participants.  Poster materials not claimed by their authors by 
5:00 pm on Tuesday will be discarded.   

  

POSTER FORMAT 
 

Cork poster display boards and push-pins 
will be provided by NSEE. The poster 
boards will be 4 feet high by 8 feet wide 
and will be identified with the poster 
number from the program.  Posters 
should have a title and list of authors and 
their affiliations at the top in a font size 
readable from 3 to 5 feet away.  Titles 
should be in all capital letters and the 
poster should include a copy of the 
abstract.  The body of the poster should 
be self-explanatory and include an 
appropriate balance of text and graphics 
in describing the experiential learning 
project or activity.  Graphic components 

may include data tables, graphs, photographs, or diagrams and should be labeled to communicate 
their significance.  A final component of the poster should reveal the reflections of the author on the 
project or experience described.  The poster should contain brief headings that organize the 
information in a logical sequence, preferably in 3-5 vertical columns. 

 
Any additional questions regarding the poster sessions or the preparation of an effective poster 
should be directed to nsee@talley.com.  
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